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Half term holiday creative challenge for families: create a collage of the food
packaging from your cupboards. You could turn your packaging into a person,
a fruit or vegetable or an animal, or make an abstract collage. Please bring
your finished creations to school on February 21st, so that they can be added
to our display. There will be house points for all creations. Have a look online for
ideas and use whatever you can find at home. You could even stick on some googly
eyes - we look forward to seeing how creative you can be on the first day back.

What Year 4 will be learning about in the next
six weeks: discovery lessons this half term, field to
fork, will be geography-focused. Children will learn
about the journeys that foods take before they reach
our plates. They will study food miles, fair trade and
farming in different parts of the world and discover
how the products we eat impact on the environment
and landscape. In science lessons, they will find out
about teeth and digestion.

Dressing up for World Book
Day: Thursday 3rd March!

On Thursday 3rd March we will
celebrate World Book Day. Please
look out for a letter from Miss
Howell - we have an exciting day
planned.

Homework
Weekly homework will be posted on
Google classroom: times table Rock
Stars and Ed Shed spellings

Reading at home
We expect children to read 3-4
times a week at home. Use AR to
quiz from home.

Diary dates
PE - Tuesday
(swimming) and
Thursday

Google classroom has a collection of work for any children who are isolating




